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I much prefer to mail in my ballot. Standing in line with everyone else on the same 

day is ludicrous. People have jobs and commitments and they can not always drop 

everything to come vote on a specific day. So unless the government is willing to let 

everyone have a day off work and compensate them for their time, we should be able 

to mail in our ballot. Mailing in my ballot has been much easier and is my preferred 

method of voting.  


